REBEKAH'S RUNDOWN

Monthly newsletter of May

SIMPLE DATES:

Divisional Council Meeting-May 18th 1440 Suncrest Drive, Gray,TN, 37615 (Daniel Daniel High School) 2pm-4pm (look at next page for more info)

HEY Y'ALL...

Guess what?? There is a ton going on and also A LOT that has happened since my April newsletter! Here's the "Rundown"

- Eliminate Week (page 3)
- Divisional Council Meeting (page 2)
- ICON registration Deadline (page 2)



My Contact Info: Rebekah Potter Division 7 Lt.Gov rebekah@ktkey.org #423-297-6615

CONTACT ME:

If you glance to the left you can see all the ways you can contact me. I ask that when you see this that you send me an email,text, or even call me. This way you can tell me about yourself. Who you are, If you hold a position in Key Club, If you want to invite me to an upcoming club event, and Also how it's best to contact you.

ICON!!!

GUESS WHAT? Its time for ICON! Here's what's happening:

- June 30: We will depart from Lexington and pick up passengers in Knoxville and the Tri-Cites Area.
- July 1-2: Washington DC tours and departure on the 2nd to travel to Baltimore
- July 3: Free day and Convention activities begin!
- July 4-6: Convention activities
- July 7: We go home after an amazing time at International Convention

THE IMPORTANT DETAILS:

Prices: Quad Occupancy: \$879
Triple Occupancy: \$979

Double Occupancy: \$1149 Single Occupancy: \$1689

Due Dates:

- ASAP: \$250 deposit and tour registration form.
- May 15, 2019- Registration Deadline, have at least 500 dollars already submitted
- June 1,2019- All money is due

UPCOMING BRAG BOARD

Get in contact with me and you may see a picture of your club here. Send me a picture of a service event you participated in and a brief description.

SPRING BOARD RECAP

Spring Board was pretty awesome! I had the opportunity to meet all the 2019 Board members. spring Board is when all the Lt.Gov's and Executive board members were trained for their job and when we set goals for the K-T district.

DIVISONAL COUNCIL MEETING

Are you ready? I am that's for sure. At our 1st DCM we will be having a rolley chair race, food, fun, and a divisional update. I will send out an email to confirm with all of you on attendance.

ELIMINATE WEEK

May 6th-10th

Make it Known Monday

Did you know that 34,000 babies die every year from tetanus? Watch and share this educational video from the Key Club International board to learn more about maternal and neonatal tetanus. Then, see The Eliminate Project in action in this video about Tanzania or this one about Papua New Guinea.

https://www.youtube.com/watch? reload=9&v=RzWNT14qrY8&t=103

S

Toss It Out Tuesday

On Tuesday, encourage your members to give up something they frequently buy (i.e. a cup of coffee or a cookie at lunch). With the money you save, you can make a small donation to The Eliminate Project! Every dollar counts. Or, consider "tossing out" items or clothes that you don't need. If you're able to sell them at a resale shop, donate what you earn to The Eliminate Project!

E-lemon-ate Day

Today, we're challenging Key Club members everywhere to eat part of a lemon! Take a video of you participating in the E-lemon-ate Challenge, make a donation to The Eliminate Project and challenge three other people! (Think Ice Bucket Challenge, but much more sour and much less cold!)

Throwback Thursday

On Thursday, post a throwback photo for mothers and babies affected by maternal and neonatal tetanus. Share a photo of any projects you've done to raise awareness for mothers and babies who are affected by tetanus.

Fundraiser Friday

It's all been leading up to this! To protect moms and babies from MNT, we must raise money! Use the last day of Eliminate Week to set up a fundraiser for The Eliminate Project. You can set one up online, check out some of our fun and engaging ideas below, or come up with your own innovative fundraiser.

Fundraiser Ideas:

Penny Wars: Encourage your homeroom classes to compete in penny wars to see who can raise the most change for The Eliminate Project!

Flowers for Mom: Since it's close to Mother's
Day – and we're celebrating moms and
babies! – see if a local flower shop will donate
flowers to your club to sell. Encourage your
classmates to purchase them for their mom
on her special day.

Dine to Donate: Many restaurants will donate a percentage of their sales for an evening to your cause. Ask around at the restaurants in your area!

Cookies for Coins: Have a fun cookie-baking night with your club and then sell them during lunch for spare change! Every penny makes a difference.

As always, you can pick and choose which activities your club will do to best cater to your schedules and interests. As long as we're supporting the cause to eradicate Maternal Neonatal Tetanus, we are all making a difference.